
CRESCENT PARK 

WATER EMERGENCY UPDATE 

June 14, 2016 

 

The tank that supplies the water to Crescent Park was at 37 feet at the time of 

this writing.  This is an adequate, normal level.  The level is not going up, but more 

importantly, it is not going down.  They will be testing the system tonight when 

everyone is home.  The MUA will leave the system as it is and will be checking the 

tank hourly for any changes.  If they find it receding significantly, they will turn the 

water trailers back on. 

The MUA and their professionals will be meeting at Crescent Park tomorrow 

morning  to review the data and make a determination.  They have asked that the 

township keep the emergency shelter at Hillcrest open until 8:00 pm tonight and 

tomorrow from 8:00 am until 8:00 pm.   

 

Catherine Shanahan 

Administrative Assistant 


